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To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I am happy to be able to provide a reference for The Medicus Firm.  We are a community 

hospital located near Youngstown, Ohio, and over the years have used various resources for our 

searches.  We recently retained The Medicus Firm for a primary care search.  We decided to 

engage them based on the reputation they had with other clients in Ohio and Pennsylvania.  We 

liked their pricing structure and their history of placements within our region, and we were 

optimistic that they would do a good job. 

I am pleased to report that the results were even better than we had hoped.  Our recruiter had 

over 10 years of experience and was very knowledgeable about our region.  He visited our 

hospital in February, and his profile of our opportunity was very detailed.  He was able to 

quickly identify candidates, and we had an excellent physician with ties to our area sign a 

contract just less than 60 days!  We are excited that Dr. Sarah Bendel is joining us, and we 

believe she will be an excellent addition to our staff. 

We will continue to consider The Medicus Firm a valued partner with our hospital.   I would 

recommend them to anyone, especially community hospitals in areas that serve smaller 

populations.  They know how to target the right candidates and how to market opportunities like 

ours, and I trust they would do the same for others. 

Sincerely, 

 

Anita Hackstedde, M.D. 

Vice President of Medical Affairs 

Salem Community Hospital 

hacksteddea@salemhosp.com 

330-332-7577 


